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From:                              Wickham, Jerry, Env. Health
Sent:                               Friday, September 12, 2008 12:02 PM
To:                                   'Tom Miller'
Cc:                                   Robert Flory; Desso,Michael,GLENDALE,
Corporate Environment & Safety; Brent Searcy
Subject:                          RE: MW-100

 
Tom,
 
Monitoring well MW-100 was originally installed in 2001 to delineate groundwater quality to the 
northeast as part of Nestle USA investigation activities.   No other wells appear to be located east of the 
TPH plume that originates from the northwestern portion of the site.  Any future groundwater 
monitoring needs for the TPH plume in the northwestern portion of site have not been determined 
pending completion of ongoing assessment and reporting activities by Nestle USA.   Therefore, we would 
not make a determination that well MW-100  be permanently decommissioned until the ongoing 
assessment and reporting activities are completed or progressed to the point that such a determination 
could be supported.  
 
If necessary in the short term, Alameda County Environmental Health would have no objection to 
replacing well MW-100 with a replacement well some distance to the west.   A request to decommission 
or replace well MW-100 must be acknowledged by Nestle USA and would require a short work plan for 
well decommissioning and replacement.
 
Regards,
 
Jerry Wickham
Alameda County Environmental Health
1131 Harbor Bay Parkway
Alameda, CA 94502
510-567-6791
jerry.wickham@acgov.org
 

From: Tom Miller [mailto:tomm@hallequitiesgroup.com]  
Sent: Thursday, September 11, 2008 5:03 PM 
To: Wickham, Jerry, Env. Health 
Cc: Robert Flory 
Subject: MW-100
 
Hello Jerry,
Per our discussion on Tuesday, September 9th, I would like to request a formal notification that MW-#100 
(as show on the last page of the attached work plan – most eastern MW) is no longer needed.
 
Please let me know what information you need in order to obtain a formal notification.
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Thanks,
 

Tom Miller 

Vice President/Director - Design and Construction 

Hall Equities Group  
Real Estate Investment * Development * Management 

Main   – 925-933-4000 Ex. 228  
Direct – 925-472-5628  
Fax     – 925-933-4172  
e-Mail – Tomm@hallequitiesgroup.com 

 

This email and any attachments may contain confidential and/or privileged 
information. Except for use by the intended recipients, or as expressly 
authorized by the sender, any person who receives this information is 
prohibited from disclosing, copying, distributing and/or using it. If you 
have received this email in error, please immediately delete it and all 
copies, and promptly notify the sender at the above telephone number or 
electronic mail address. Delivery of this email is not intended to waive any 
applicable privileges.
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